Meeting Notes – Apr. 29, 2025

The LaFayette Rotary Club met on Tuesday, April 29, 2025, for its weekly meeting. Maci Gregory invited Sara Crutchfield to speak to the club regarding The Valley Local’s upcoming event, Valley Fest. 

Sara is the executive director of The Valley Local. It is a non-profit organization with a mission of bringing the gap between small businesses and local consumers. They focus on bringing family fun, togetherness, and empowerment within the heart of local residents. Sara was inspired to start The Valley Local because of her love for the community. Being a lifetime resident of Valley, Sara wanted to create an organization that would support the community, small businesses, and create a family friendly environment to raise her children.

The Local’s next event will be the second annual Valley Fest. This 2-day event will be held at the Valley Sportsplex on May 24th and 25th with 10 bands present, including Blane Rudd and Corey Smith! Over 90 venders and food trucks will be on site as well as inflatables for the kids.

Tickets can be purchased on their website at thevalleylocal.org
